
September 2021 Meeting Minutes 
Recorded by Tom Carlyle, Secretary 

The September 2021 club meeting was held on September 1, 2021 at the flying field.  Vice-President John 
Louden called the meeting to order at 7:30 PM.  Eighteen (18) club members were in attendance. 
 

President's Report  
 No report 

 

Vice President's Report  
 No report 
 

Treasurer's Report  
 Richard reported on the receipts from the NMAD fund raising event.   
 

Secretary’s Report 
 No report. 
 

Field Marshall’s Report 

 Bryan reported that the field is in great shape.  We have not started watering and we may not have to.  Some 
of the drainage work will probably start this fall. 

 

Safety Coordinator's Report  
 No report. 
 

New Members/Visitors 
 No new members or visitors. 
 

Old Business 
 Our NMAD event was held on Saturday, August 14, 2021.  We supported the HVAF.  We raised $6095.00.  

We’ll deliver the checks later this month. 
 The Warbird Fly In will be Saturday, October 16, 2021.     
 

New Business 
 September 11 is Johnson County “9-11” Fly-In 
 September 18 is Bartholomew County Club fundraiser to support the local fire departments children’s fund. 
 September 25 is the Rosewood Warbird Fly-In 
 September 25 is the Morristown All Electric Fly-In and Swap Meet 
 We should be able to get the Fellowship Hall for the December meeting/dinner.  We’ll hold the meeting/dinner 

on the second Wednesday, December 8, rather than the traditional first Wednesday.  We’ll discuss details 
about the main course and the pitch-ins at upcoming meetings. 

 Next month’s meeting will start at 7:00 p.m. and will be held at the flying field.  Please note the change in start 
time. 

 
Show and Tell 
 No show and tell. 
 

Raffle 
 No raffle was conducted. 

 

With no further club business, the meeting was adjourned.   
 

The October club meeting will be held on Wednesday, October 6th at the Flying Field Clubhouse.  The meeting 
will begin at 7:00 p.m. (note the starting time change). 
 
One last reminder, please support your local hobby stores.  Special thanks go out HobbyTown USA in Castleton 
for extending a discount to our club for our monthly and year end raffle prizes.   


